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Class Academic Value Golden
NAM Isla-Rose Cunningham Marley Sado Charles Sloane

REC Yousef Ghaly Louie Rodgers Lirellah Jackson

RKK Brody Towse Evie Little Sreepath Anish

1AD Allyzah Hartley Emilia Holt Farida Ghaly

1KT Darcey McGuirk Rowen Booth Jacob James

2GJ Liam La’Brock Nancy Burrows Wynter-Rose Holland

2HW Devyn Harvey Nore Braz Ethan Golding

3SI Emre Kabala Harlow West Ebony Jones

3CT Arvel Kakaye Sam Whitwell Betsy Graham

4CW Brody Heverin Leo Hatch Harsukh Kaur

5SJ Rebecca Massey Jack Leeming Sadery Braz Nore

5AF Macie Holt Robin Kakaye Jacob Watling

6CB Lawson Oldham Ilayda Kabala Jayden Foley-Brown

6LP Sundas Tahir Lola Harrop Thomas Dunn

Welcome back! We trust you enjoyed the Easter holidays and had a restful break.

This term we have the Y6 SATs. It is essential children in Y6 are in school every day as we 
approach the tests as time is very limited. Y6 SATs week is Tues 9th May to Fri 12th May. 
Children need to be in school every day during SATs week to complete their national 
assessments and this is the only time they are allowed to take them. Papers will be sent off 
immediately after the tests take place and results return in July. During this week, Y6 pupils 
should make sure they are organised and have lots of sleep. They should revise as much as 
possible using their CGP books and online passwords. We will ask the Y6 children to come in 
earlier during SATs week to offer them breakfast, give them last minute reminders and calm 
any nerves.

Y2 will also have SATs this term and they will take place the w/b 15th May. These 
assessments are less formal and done in smaller groups. The results of these tests will be 
used to inform teacher judgements on whether the pupils are at the expected standards for 
their age. Results will be shared with families after they have been submitted to the local 
authority at the end of the school year.

Many Thanks

http://www.partingtoncentralacademy.co.uk/


Year 1 have enjoyed using the hey have 
been trying

Upcoming School 
Events
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Attendance             

Week Ending 
21.04.2023

R 95.5%

Year 1 96.4%

Year 2 96.9%

Year 3 94.8%

Year 4 89.4%

Year 5 96.8%

Year 6 92.7%

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

94.8%

Whole 

School

(Sept to date)

95.9%

Target 97%

.

ATTENDANCE 
WINNERS

KS2 WINNERS – 5SJ & 
3CT 

KS2 RUNNERS UP –
5AF 

KS1 WINNERS – 2HW & 
1KT  

KS1  RUNNERS UP –
2GJ

EYFS WINNERS – NAM  

EYFS - NURSERY

Congratulations to Liam and Bobby 

in Y3 who won the Trafford Under 

8's football tournament during the 

Easter holidays! They were 

awarded a trophy after competing 

with 8 teams to become 

champions. It is fantastic to see our 

pupils with such commitment to a 

team event and attending the 

training sessions every weekend. 

I’m delighted their hard work has 

paid off! Well done and 

congratulations on becoming 
champions! Miss Edwards

Tuesday 25th April - Y5 Trip to Ordsall Hall
Monday 1st May - May Day Bank Holiday

Tuesday 2nd May – Y3 Trip to Beeston Castle
Wednesday 3rd May – REC Local Walk

Thursday 4th May – RKK Local Walk
Thursday 4th May – Y1 Phonics Meeting 9.00am
Friday 5th May – Kings Coronation Celebrations

Attendance: High attendance is a key priority for all children in our 
school. We have an aspirational target of 97% for all our children. 
Currently we have an attendance rate of 93.5% for this school year 
so far and we hope we can continue to improve this. This week our 
best attenders have been in Y2 (Well done Y2!) with Y5 and Y1 very 
close behind. Our highest absences have occurred in Y4 this week. 
This week overall, our attendance rate is 94.7% with girls 
attendance much better than the boys . Please remember that if 
you’re unsure whether your child is poorly you can always speak to 
our staff who will offer advice on whether they should be in school. 
We will always ring you if they become poorly in school. Holidays in 
term time will not be authorised and parents will receive a penalty 
notice. Penalty notices are £60 per child for each parent. 
Attendance is particularly crucial for Y6 and Y2 currently as they 
begin their SATs tests.

Mellor's catering will have a 
special themed day on Thursday 
18th May. Please keep an eye out 
for the menu next week.  You will 
need to book this in advance. Can 
you guess what it is from the clue?


